
Attention Parents of Juniors: 

 

The New Jersey Scholars Program is an intensive five-

week academic program for present 11
th
 graders who 

are utgoing and highly motivated students.  This 

summer, the residential program takes place on the 

Lawrenceville School campus and is funded by private 

contributions.  There is no fee to the student.  The 

dates of the program are Sunday, June 26 through 

Friday July 29, 2016; the topic for study will be The 

Great War Era: Cultural Splendor of the Collapse of 

Civilization.  Information may be found on their 

website at www.newjerseyscholarsprogram.org.  If your 

child wishes to be considered for this prestigious 

program, have them see Mrs. Newman by Friday, 

December 4, 2015.   

 

                                            

http://www.newjerseyscholarsprogram.org/

